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Glass Requiring AHJ Approval
 
There are times when certain glass types on the market may be used in specific applications only with 
Authority Having Jurisdiction (AHJ) approval. This includes but is not limited to glass not meeting the 
hose-stream requirements after passing the fire-resistance portion of testing, glass that may not meet 
temperature rise requirements, or non-safety rated glass in impact locations. In certain applications the 
AHJ may approve the use of such glass types for a specific location and set of circumstances.

Forte™ Opening Solutions will install glass requiring case by case approval by authority having 
jurisdiction only if expressly instructed to do so by the Buyer. Such instruction is, and will be, 
understood by all parties as an affirmative declaration by the Buyer that it has obtained formal approval 
for the use of glass requiring case by case approval by authority having jurisdiction in a particular 
application from the authority having jurisdiction.

Further, Forte Opening Solutions hereby disclaims any, and all, liability, responsibility or fault for any 
injuries, claims, damages of any kind or nature resulting from the use, presence or existence of glass 
requiring case by case approval by authority having jurisdiction installed at the Buyer’s instruction in an 
application that has not be formally approved by the authority having jurisdiction.


